
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 22-99547 

RFP for Engineering Services for City-Wide Lead Water Service Replacement 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 

1.  The submittal date was incorrect on page 8 of the RFP.  The correct submittal date is 
August 24, 2022 as indicated on the cover page and within the project completion dates 
on page 6.  The RFP has been corrected on the City website. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. The 
pages included will not count toward any page limitation, if any, identified in the RFP. 
 
Posted:  July 20, 2022 

 


